Pediatric Partners, LL.C

BENEFICIARY AGREEMENT

I have been notified by my physician’s staff that there is a possibility my insurance
carrier will deny payments for services rendered today if my PCP listed on my child’s
insurance card is not part of Pediatric Partners, LLC.

I agree to be personally and fully responsible for payment of all services denied by my
insurance company.

Patient’s name

Signature of Parent/Guardian

Date



